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HOC/SEC/Trading Window Closure/2020/03.31                         Date: 31st March, 2020  

 
To,                                                                      
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd., 
The Corporate Relationship Department, 
24th Floor, DCS-CRD, 
Pheroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,         
Mumbai – 400001 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 

Sub: Intimation of Trading Window Closure 
 

Pursuant to the provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as 
amended by SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) (Amendment) Regulations, 2018 and 
"Insider Trading - Code of Conduct" of the Company, [HOCL] we wish to inform you that 
the Trading Window for dealing in the securities of the Company will remain closed from 
Wednesday, the 1st April, 2020 till 48 hours after the declaration of financial results of the 
Company for the quarter and year ended 31st March, 2020 have been disseminated to the 
Stock Exchange, for all the designated persons.  

Kindly take the above information on your records.  

You are requested to disseminate the above information on your website.  

Thanking you,  

 

For Hindustan Organic Chemicals Limited  
 
Sd/- 
Susheela S. Kulkarni,  
Compliance Officer & Company Secretary, HOCL,  
Membership No. - FCS 5145  
Mob. 9892608710 
Date: 31-03-2020 


